
 

Attn: Development Services / City of Prince George Mayor and Council 

Re: C8 rezoning- 1677 7th ave 

 

I am happy to support Dr. Amy Johnson and her husband Mike Davis in their application to rezone 1677 

7th ave to C8 commercial. 

As an owner of 1624 7th ave, we see this operation as a fantastic addition to the street. The applicants 

have been quiet and respectful business owners and have met the City’s bylaw requirements. 

Dr. Johnson is passionate about healthcare and is held with high respect in the community. We are glad 

to have her close by. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Gilbert Wankling- General Surgeon 

Shareholder- Heritage Medical Building 

1624 7th ave 

 


